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New	
  Members	
  

• Pick-ups went smoothly and efficiently. We used noisemakers, vuvuzelas, and silly string 
as we walked around campus, accompanied by public safety, gathering more than 50 
first-round sign-ins and bringing them to the club for a celebration at midnight.  

• Other sign-in week highlights included a sushi study break, board game night, and 
therapy dog visit 

• We are welcoming over 80 new members into the club for the Spring semester. 
	
  
Community	
  Service	
  and	
  Engagement	
  

• Recent	
  events	
  included	
  a	
  winter	
  coat	
  drive,	
  general	
  clothing	
  drive,	
  and	
  a	
  trip	
  to	
  the	
  
Princeton-­‐Blairstown	
  Center	
  to	
  prepare	
  for	
  the	
  winter 

• We are continuing our relationship with the Princeton-Blairstown Center, and will be 
hosting Campus Expeditions in conjunction with them throughout the Spring. 

• Colonial is taking an active role in the new Community Service Inter Club Council, of 
which I am co-chair. 

• We have combined Community Service with Assistant Social Chair, to create a more 
engaging service atmosphere. 

• With these efforts, we hope to offer more activities to our members and show that we are 
a club that is active in serving the community. 
	
  

	
  	
  	
  Alumni	
  Connections	
  and	
  Colonial	
  History	
  
• We have initiated an alumni dinner series; having alumni come back to discuss their 

current careers, give advice, and talk about their time in Colonial	
  
• We plan to appoint a club historian to look through our past records	
  

	
  
Academic	
  Engagement	
  

• The	
  Professor	
  Dinner	
  Series	
  have	
  been	
  restarted	
  again	
  for	
  the	
  Spring	
  semester.	
  We	
  
are	
  bringing	
  in	
  professors	
  on	
  Wednesday	
  evenings	
  to	
  give	
  a	
  talk	
  and	
  host	
  a	
  
discussion	
  during	
  dinner	
  about	
  topics	
  of	
  their	
  choice.	
  

	
  
	
  
	
  



Refurbishments	
  
• We recently refurbished our game room with new couches and chairs, to make a more 

versatile space 
• We will soon be launching an updated website, to make information about the club more 

accessible, and to function better on mobile devices 
	
  


